
 

 

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 20th March 2023 

 

Whole School 
reminders 
 
 
 
 
 

Whole school attendance - w/c 13th March 2023 = 94.49% 
 
Over the next two weeks we are excited to be celebrating international maths day 
by learning about influential mathematicians and participating in maths games and 
activities. Please look out on twitter for photos and updates of the fun activities we 
are doing. 
 
Bookings for Summer Term clubs is now live on school cloud.  To avoid 
disappointment, please book before the deadline – Wednesday 29th March. 
 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 13th March 2023 
3C – 94.72%               3W – 94.25% 
 
Thank you to everyone for bringing in PE kits this week. 
 
Reading at home has improved massively so a big thank you to you all for your 
support.  
 
There is a problem with Power Maths games login.  We are working through this 
and will let you know as soon as it’s rectified. 
 
Year 3 will be attending Christ Church on Tuesday 21st March. Please ensure 
children have a suitable coat for the walk. 
 
Keep up with the Reading and Times Tables Rock Stars! 
 
Mrs Cartner and Miss Worthington  
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 13th March 2023 
4M – 95.7%               4T – 93.5% 
 
Well done Year 4 for another great week!  
 
We are all very excited for our residential to Barnstondale next week. Please make 
sure you use the kit list to help you pack over the weekend. 
 
Due to being at Barnstondale next week there will be no PE. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
Miss McKinney 
 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 13th March 2023 
5KW – 95.56%              5W – 91.94% 
 
Next week, we'll continue our work with Thumbs up and PE with Mr Lewis from the 
Coop Academy. We'll be ready for our published writing by Wednesday so keep 
thinking about how you could describe an African savannah scene. 
 

 

Brackenwood Junior School 

Learning for Life 



Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 13th March 2023 
6D – 95.1%               6S – 95.1% 
 
No updates from Year 6. 
 
Save the date : Year 6 Leavers Disco - Thursday 20th July @ Brackenwood Golf 
Club, 6pm - 9pm.  Further details to follow nearer the time. 
Please note, this is being arranged by Year 6 parents and not by school. 
 

 


